
 

 
Statement from the Mayor re: Cr Fawcett’s Resignation 
 
The following statement is from Cr Don Hill, Mayor of South Gippsland Shire Council. 

 

 “Cr Fawcett has served as a Councillor in two previous Councils and for a few short months 

in the current term. 

 

“On behalf of my colleagues I wish to thank Cr Fawcett for his efforts on Council and wish him 

all the best in his retirement from Local Government,” said Cr Hill. 
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